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Bible Hour 2021 - 2-year-olds-5th grade - During
worship - All children must be potty–trained.

MS/HS Summit Groups are in full swing! Hope to
see you there. 

Bible Bowl Practice - During Worship Service - In
the Portable - 3rd-12th grades - Contact Jenny
Gouge at jegouge@msn.com for more information.

LTC - Registration has begun. The last day to reserve
a hotel room (refunded if COVID restricts
convention) is January 31. The last day to register a
student for LTC is February 26. Please complete the
registration form or contact Jenny Gouge
(214.770.6753) for more information.

YOUTH AND CHILDREN

BIRTHS
Congratulations to Keith and Sherill Emberlin on the
birth of their granddaughter, Dacia Faye Emberlin,
who was born to Cameron and Kara Emberlin on
January 19, weighing 7 pounds 13 ounces. Proud
relatives include aunt and uncle Courtney and Matt
Bryan and cousins Savannah, Houston, and
Brooklyn Bryan. 



OUR SYMPATHY IS EXTENDED TO:
Laurie, Stephen, Hunter, Tyler, and Christine
Aldriedge and their family on the death of their
husband and father,  Marshall Aldriedge, who passed
away on  January 17.  A Celebration of Life will be held
on February 27 at 10:30 a.m. at Saturn Road. Memorial
gifts may be made to:
India Disciple Network at agapeasia.org or
New Life Behavior International at nlbi.net

Marilyn and Paul Painter and Camille and Johura
Turner and their family on the death of Marilyn's
mother and Camille's grandmother, Rita Holmes,
who passed away on January 10.



John 8
John 1:5
1 John 1:5

Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation
has come: The old has gone, the new is here!  All this
is from God, who reconciled us to himself through
Christ… 

 
2 Corinthians 5:17-18

KEY SCRIPTURES:

JANUARY'S THEME SCRIPTURE:

LAST WEEK
Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution
YTD Average Contribution

$40,000
40,364
36,306
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Ltc 2021  

Revelation 5:12



FriendSpeak is a ministry that helps our international neighbors improve their 
English while studying one-to-one with an American friend!  Come and find out 
how you can participate in this exciting way to share your friendship and faith! 

FFOORR  MMOORREE  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN,,  CCOONNTTAACCTT  WWAANNDDAA  HHOOWWEELLLL  AATT  
332255--551188--77009955

In the face of dramatically changing demographics 
as the world arrives in our neighborhoods,  

churches have an opportunity like never before to 
reach the world with the Good News of Jesus! 



"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30
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